
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
City Council Chambers, 109 E. Olive Street 

Bloomington, 61701 
 

September 16, 2015 at 4:00 PM 
 
 
The Public is hereby noticed that the Zoning Board of Appeals Meeting that is scheduled for 
September 16, 2015 at 4:00 PM has been cancelled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting will 
be held on Wednesday October 21, 2015. 
  
Agendas will be available at on the City’s website for this meeting at www.cityblm.org. 
 
For further information contact: 
Planning & Code Enforcement Department 
Government Center, 2nd Floor 
115 E Washington Street 
Bloomington, IL 61701 
Phone: (309)434-2226, Fax: (309)434-2857 
 
 


